
The way we manage 
children’s special 
diets is changing.

We are moving to an online system instead of 
using the paper-based process. 

So, if you would like your child/ren to continue to receive a special 
diet meal from September 2021, you’ll need to create an online 

account and resubmit your medical evidence. Once you have created 
your account, your child(ren) can continue to receive an adapted 

menu for their school lunch.

You can manage your account quickly, safely and  
conveniently online by registering between 

1 July – 30 September. 

Add this link into your browser: 

hants.gov.uk/hc3s-specialdiets

www.hants.gov.uk/hc3s

It only takes minutes and once you’ve registered, 
you can see your child(ren)’s individual menu and 
update medical evidence details whenever you 
need to. We’ll also be able to send you updates 
when your child(ren)’s new menus are created.

All you need to do is simply upload your 
child’s medical evidence and our team will 
match your application with the evidence we 
currently hold on file. 

The new system will not affect the menu 
we provide for your child(ren). We remain 
dedicated to providing special diet menus for 
children who eat lunch in our schools.

If you have any questions, or have any 
difficulty in uploading the medical evidence, 
you can call our team on 023 8062 9388 or 
email hc3sfooddevelopment@hants.gov.uk 
and one of the team will be happy to help you 
during office hours.

 

We hope you’ve been happy with our 
service and that your child will continue to 
have a school lunch with us during their 
school journey.

http://www.hants.gov.uk/hc3s-specialdiets

